
Fremington Parish Hall 
 
Less of a report and more of an overview. Fremington Parish Hall, continues to 
be a well-used resource with regular bookings from a variety of clubs servicing 
members of the community and those from outside Fremington and into the 
wider community itself.  
 
Still one of the cheaper halls to hire for the space that is on offer. It remains a 
popular choice and in demand with enquiries for regular bookings and one offs 
for special occasions. 
 
We are still lacking in the trustee department. This doesn’t require any previous 
knowledge or involvement but simple a small portion of time and commitment to 
attending one meeting every 3 months usually upon an evening to assist with 
decision on priorities for management of the hall, ongoing maintenance , sorting 
out funding, new ideas for improvements and a discussion with current users.  
 
As always, any suggestions for improvements are welcome and we would 
welcome anyone who would be interested in becoming a trustee or would like 
any information regarding this. You can use the various means below to contact 
us.  
 
Like us on Facebook at: https://m.facebook.com/Fremingtonparishhall 
 
Or find us at our website: https://www.fremingtonparishhall.org.uk/index.php  
 
Finally for bookings and enquiries please call Nikki on: 07774001948 or email: 
FPARISHALL@GMAIL.COM  
 
Thank you to all of those who hire the hall and continue to do so. Lastly, thank 
you to those who look after and ensure the hall is there for other in the 
community to enjoy. Your help is appreciated and does not go unnoticed.  
 
Fremington Parish Hall Management Committee. (FPHMC)  
 
Sam Adams, (Chairman FPHMC).  
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